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PI OHD TBI Community of Practice 

Date: February 21, 2020 

Time: 12:30 – 3:00 p.m. 

Location: Metro ECSU Training Room  

2 Pine Tree Drive 

Arden Hills, MN 55112 

Meeting Facilitators:  

Laura Hurrle, PI OHD TBI Co-Facilitator Laura.Hurrle@district196.org  

Denise Ryan, PI OHD TBI Co-Facilitator  denise.ryan@isd624.org 

Kayna Plaisted, Metro ECSU Facilitator  kayna.plaisted@metroecsu.org

 

Meeting Agenda: 

12:30-1:45 Differentiating Traumatic Brain Injury from Other Acquired Brain Injuries. What 

makes TBI Unique and Different? (Open Discussion with Mary Koolmo, APRN, CNP, 

Department of Pediatric Neurosciences at Children’s Hospital and Clinics of MN, St. Paul 

Facilitated by Kelly Bredeken)  

1:45-2:00 Break  

2:00-2:30 Share Out from Statewide P/HD & TBI CoP Meeting – Specific to Shriners 

Healthcare Presentation on recommended supports for students who are struggling with 

progressive Muscular Dystrophies (Statewide Meeting Attendees) 

2:30-3:00 Whip Share- Bring or talk about an AT tool you either cannot go without or have 

recently discovered (did not get to this at the Dec. Meeting)  

 

Future Meeting Tentative Plans:  

May 15  12:30-3:00 TBD & Planning for ’20-‘21
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